
 

  

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

Welcome to the June newsletter 

As the first six months of the year ends, the Championship is now half way through 

the year and a great battle is being had, with some crews about to score their sixth 

set of point on next month’s Tour of Epynt. 

 

Championship News 

Championship Points after the Argyll Rally are attached to this email and can be 

found on the web site www.racrmc.org  

The battle for the championship crown, category and class positions are very open 

for the second half of the season. 

Next up is Round 6 the Tour of Epynt on the 20 / 21 July, entries are still available 

for this event via  www.porttalbotmotorclub.co.uk  

No updates yet for Round 7 the Woodpecker Rally closely followed by the Trackrod 

Rally. As information is published this will be posted on the championship Facebook 

pages. 

 

Rally Anglo Caledonian 

Regulations and Entries are available for this new event via the web site. The 

organisers are really pleased that in the first 3 weeks of the event being open for 

entries the current entry level is: 

70 for the two day Rally Anglo Caledonian 

4 for the one day Anglo Rally and 2 for the one day Caledonian Rally. 

Event information can be found via the web site. 
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